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Consider Buying Flood Insurance             

• Severe summer storms have occurred across the state, and with that comes a reminder that 

anywhere it rains, it can flood. The DOI is urging home and business owners to evaluate their flood 

risk and consider purchasing a flood insurance policy. A homeowner’s insurance policy does not 

typically cover flood damage, so policyholders will need a separate policy to be covered.  

Flood Insurance Consumer Alert 

State Fire Marshal               

• The Idaho State Fire Marshal’s Office instructed Basic Fire Investigation for the First Responder to 

firefighters and law enforcement in Rigby, Idaho. This class is based on the curriculum from the 

National Fire Academy and includes hands on experience in identifying the origin and cause of 

fires. 

The Idaho Department of Insurance has been regulating the business of insurance in Idaho since 1901.  

The mission of the Department is to equitably, effectively and efficiently administer the Idaho Insurance Code  

and the International Fire Code. For more information visit doi.idaho.gov. 
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• Director Dean Cameron has authorized the Idaho Department of Insurance to allow applicants for 

resident insurance producer licenses to request a temporary license, pending review of their 

criminal history reports. Bulletin 23-06 Temporary Producer License Request Pending Fingerprint 

Hard Card Results 

Company Activities               

Administrative 

Updates 

Roofing 

Contractor Alert 
Idaho State Fire 

Marshal 
Company 

Activities 

Consider Flood 

Insurance 

Roofing Contractor Red Flags             

• Unexpected weather such as hail storms and severe wind can cause significant structural damage 

to homes, particularly the roof. Contractors serve an important role in the property building and 

repair process. Unfortunately, there are some contractors attempting to take advantage of you. 

Roofing Contractor Red Flags 

Administration               

• The Idaho Department of Insurance held a public meeting to receive comments on DOI’s Intent to 

Promulgate Rulemaking on Tuesday, June 27, 2023. Nine rules are being considered as part of the 

DOI’s plan to review each rule every five years. The full notice is published in the June 7, 2023 

Idaho Administrative Bulletin. 
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